
SNOW  POLICY 

 

The condition of roads, sidewalks and driveways can be dramatically 

different even within short distances.  We therefore recommend 

individual consideration as to the safety of getting out to worship.  We 

will not cancel services due to winter weather (snowy and icy) 

conditions.  It is imperative that each person decide themselves 

whether coming out is the wise decision personally. 


